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I would very much like to have UTVs legal to use public streets. Other adjacent states 

are doing so and it seems to be working well for them.  

Of course some restrictions should be in place. They should not be legal on interstate 

highways. Sustained high speeds would create breakdowns and hazards. Surface 

streets and 45 mph streets should be the distinction.  

I appreciate the opportunity to participate in this process and hope for a positive 

outcome.  


